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Wednesday 4th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Please find attached to this email the key dates for the Summer Term 2022. More detail will be provided 

for specific events closer to the dates. 

As you all know, it was not possible for parents and carers to see children’s work at recent Parents’ 

Evenings because the meetings were held remotely. We would, however, like to give you the 

opportunity to see your child/ren’s work. Therefore, we invite you to view your child/ren’s books on the 

following dates in the school hall between 3.15pm and 3.45pm: 

 

Day Class 

Monday 16th May Red Kites, Buzzards and Sparrowhawks 

Tuesday 17th May Peregrines, Merlins and Kestrels 

Wednesday 18th May Harriers, Puffins and Goldfinches 

Thursday 19th May Robins and Kingfishers 

Friday 20th May Wagtails and Pipits 

 

Each class will be allocated a table for their books. You are very welcome to bring your child so that they 

can show you their work, or you can just have a browse on your own. We ask that all books are left in 

the hall once you have had a look. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


